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Republic of the Philippines

Bepartment of Education
Schools Division of Benguet

February 14, 2024

DIVISION MEMORANDUM
No. B3, s 2024

DepEd-Benguet Division

FEB 15 2024 g"/

TO: School Governance and Operations Division RELEASED
Public Schools District Supervisors and Coordinating Principals
Public Elementary School Heads of HLI Beneficiary Schools
School Health Personnel
All Others Concerned

CORRIGENDUM TO DIVISION MEMORANDUM NO. 36, S. 2024- SECOND
PROGRAM IMPLEMENTATION REVIEW OF HLI LAST MILE ELEMENTARY
SCHOOLS

1. Relative to D.M. 36, s. 2024, titled Second Program Implementation Review of
HLI Last Mile Elementary Schools which was scheduled on February 16, 2024
{Friday), shall be moved on February 20, 2024 (Tuesday) at Adivay Hall, SDO
Benguet, Wangal, La Trinidad.

2. All other provisions in D.M. 314, s. 2023 shall be in place.

3. Immediate dissemination of this memorandum to all concerned personnel is
desired.

SALL N-ULLALIM, CESO V
Schools Division Superintendent

Address: Wangal, La Trinidad, Benguet
N Telephone Number: {074} 422-6570
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